

Dear Parents/Guardians of Osmond Students,

We hope this message finds you well! Below you will find important information as we look to close out the school year.

## PICK UP/DROP OFF DATES & TIMES

May 21 -- 12:00 - 6:00 May 26-28 -- 8:00 - 3:00

**PICK UP**: Teachers have packaged your child's belongings from their desks. Please come by to pick up these items on the designated dates and times above.

**DROP OFF**: Please bring back the following items on the designated dates and times shown above:

**Chromebooks** (if your student was issued one)

**Musical instruments** 

Class novels

**Library books** (you can also drop library books in the drop box located by the front entrance at Osmond Elementary on any calendared school day between 8:00 and 2:00)

## **OSMOND MUSIC SELECTION 2020-2021**

Please find details regarding music selection for next year's 5th and 6th-grade students on our website as a *Quicklink* under the *Family* & *Students* tab.

## **GOFASA**

GOFASA summer camp has been canceled

**Thank you for your dedicated support!** As always, please call the office at 307-885-9457 if you have any questions.